
Subject: RE: 1330 Pico
From: Reuben Duarte <RDuarte@sheppardmullin.com>
Date: 1/15/20, 12:26 PM
To: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>

Great. Let’s plan for this Friday at 11am.  Would you like me to send a calendar invite?

Best,

Reuben A. Duarte | Senior Planner
+1 213-455-7679 | direct
RDuarte@sheppardmullin.com

SheppardMullin
333 South Hope Street, 43rd Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90071-1422
+1 213-620-1780 | main
www.sheppardmullin.com

From: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 10:17 AM
To: Reuben Duarte <RDuarte@sheppardmullin.com>
Subject: Re: 1330 Pico

Hello Reuben - 

How about this Friday at 11AM?

Gerald G. Gubatan
Senior Planning Deputy
Office of Council Member Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
City Hall, Room 460
Los Angeles, CA  90012

Tel: 213.473.7001
gerald.gubatan@lacity.org
http://cd1.lacity.org/

On Wed, Jan 15, 2020 at 9:09 AM Reuben Duarte <RDuarte@sheppardmullin.com>
wrote:

Hi Gerald,

Hope you had a great holiday break and New Year!  I wanted to check-in re the project
at 1330 Pico.  Are you available this week or next week for a quick meeting?
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Best,

Reuben A. Duarte | Senior Planner
+1 213-455-7679 | direct
RDuarte@sheppardmullin.com

SheppardMullin
333 South Hope Street, 43rd Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90071-1422
+1 213-620-1780 | main
www.sheppardmullin.com

Attention: This message is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is
privileged or confidential. If you received this transmission in error, please notify the
sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any attachments.
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